Next Meeting
Annual Banquet
December 1. 2012
at SkillsUSA

LUCKETTS RURITAN CLUB, INC.
42361 LUCKETTS ROAD, P. 0. BOX 1291
LEESBURG, VA 20177-1291

2012 BOARD OF DIRECTORS: Past President Doug Kemp, President Peter Baker, Vice President Mark Karsetter, Treasurer Steve Scheiblhofer,
Secretary Gretchen Burgin, Director 20012-14 Steve Hillebrand, Director 2010-12 Matt Quitter, Director 2011-13 Stan Sorrell

TRASH DUTY

REMEMBER: You or your partner must pick up the table,
chairs, and donation box and traffic cones from the firehouse
and take to school before 8:00 AM. After noon, Buddy collects
cash from donation box; you (or your partner) then return
cones, donation box, chairs and table to the firehouse.
Please make sure you and your partner clean up the area
around the trash truck and the recycle bins.

We ask that partners share details in advance.

11/03 Hillebrand 703-777-8010 & Kenny 703-443-8219
11/10 Baker 703-615-2221 & Meyerhofer 703-779-2712
11/17 Fabbioli 703-771-1197 & Hart 703-777-5080
11/24 Fauber 703-777-8491 & Sorrell 703-777-1860

12/01 Henning 703-729-4245 & Adams 703-777-7814
12/08 Cleland 703-779-7564 Gustafson 703-777-6368
12/15 Wiseman 703-777-2168 & Burgin 703-443-8219
12/22 Moffett 703-431-7159 & Dee 703-777-6559
12/29 Kemp 703-771-8917 & Howder 540-822-5967

01/05 Ernst 571-246-3884 & Small 703-777-9056
01/12 Crooks 703-203-9692 Presgraves 703-777-1640
01/19 Falk 703-777-5027 & McKenzie 703-669-0169
01/26 Scheiblhofer 703-443-6859 Karstetter 703-737-
6561

MINUTES OF THE NOVEMBER 13, 2012
MEMBERSHIP MEETING

ATTENDING: 23 Active members: Adams, Baker,
Bennett, Burgin, Crooks, Dee, Fabbioli, Falk,
Frankenfield, Gustafson, Hart, Howder, Kemp ,Kibler,
Meyerhofer, Moreland, Nassauer, Quitter, Rocks,
Sorrell, Small, Snidow and Snooks

LVFD Liaison: Hobbie
Guest: Craig Bond

John Adams gave the invocation and the Club had
dinner.

The meeting was called to order at 8:11 pm by President
Baker.

The Club thanked the ladies from Furnace Mountain
Church for the wonderful meal prepared for this month’s
meeting.

OLD BUSINESS:

A motion was made and approved to accept the October
minutes with one correction that Dick Snooks was
present.

A copy of the October Treasurer Report was passed out
during the meeting. A motion was made and approved
to accept the report.

PRESENTATION: None for this month

NEW BUSINESS:

Director Stan Sorrell spoke to the club about ‘Lucketts
Citizen of the Year Award” on how this person is
selected what contributions this person has made to
the Lucketts community. The members then voted and
approved the nominee. (To be announced at the Annual
Banquet)

The Club voted to accept the membership of Fred
Nassauer.

We welcome you Fred to the club and look forward
to seeing you at our monthly meetings!

Tom Howder Chairman of the Nominating Committee
announced the nominations for the 2013 club officers.
The officers are:

President — Peter Gustafson

Vice President — James McKenzie
Treasurer — Steve Scheiblhofer
Secretary — Gretchen Burgin

2013 — 2015 Director — Matt Quitter




PROCEEDINGS OF THE LUCKETTS RURITAN CLUB, INC.

The members voted to accept the new officers.

Thanks again to the nominating committee of Tom
Howder, Dick Snooks and Stan Sorrell for all their work.

ANNOUNCEMENTS:

Matt Quitter announced that the Boy Scouts fruit pickup
will be on Saturday from 8 — 12:00 pm

REMINDER The Ruritan Christmas Party will be held
December 13t at SkillsUSA.

REMEMBER Please take the time to review the clubs
web site.

http://luckettsruritan.ora/
If you have any comments or need the password to the

site please contact David.

John Adams recognized Joe Bennett for him military
service and for his many years of service to the Club.

Club recited the pledge of allegiance and the meeting
was adjourned at 8:45 pm.

MINUTES OF THE NOVEMBER 26, 2012
BOARD MEETING

The Board of Directors meeting was cancelled.




